
March 24, 2020    

 

INMATE VIDEO VISITATION 

 

Due to our current situation related to COVID-19, “Inmate Visitation” will be ADULT ONLY visitors.  When 

our current situation improves we will re-evaluate our restrictions. All visitations will take place via video 

conferencing.  Inmates will remain secured in detention center and visitors will utilize temporary visitation 

rooms located in front of detention center. 

 

All visitors must provide valid identification at time of arrival for visitation. 

 

Visitors MUST check in upon arrival at the area between Visitation #1 and Visitation #2 no less than ten 

minutes prior to scheduled visitation time. 

 

VISITATION SCHEDULE: 

 

Monday through Friday 1pm-4pm 

Those requesting to be scheduled for a visit may call (828) 349-2295 Monday-Friday 

during normal business hours. 

Those wishing to visit with inmates must be on inmate’s pre-approved visitors list. 

 

Temporarily there will be no children permitted to participate in inmate visitation.  We apologize and will 

change this policy whenever we feel it is safe to do so. 

 

Attorney/Client visitation - Monday through Friday 9:00am-4:00pm 

Clergy may visit Mon - Fri 9:00am-4:00pm (Must show valid credentials)  

 

VISITATION RULES: 

 

Only 2 visitors allowed per inmate 

Visitors must be on the inmate’s "Visitors List". 

 

The only items that may be brought to visitation are money orders or cashier's checks (Payable to the inmate). 

 

It is the inmate’s responsibility to inform family who is on their “Visitors List”. 

 

Scheduling of visits will be limited so you are encouraged to call 48 hours in advance of your visitation. 

Visitors are required to check with ID no less than 10 minutes before scheduled visit to allow inmates to be 

transferred to location video conferencing takes place.   

 

THERE WILL BE NO EXCEPTIONS TO THESE RULES. 

 

THANK YOU for working with us as we make these changes in an effort to adapt to our current situation but 

still make it possible for you to visit your family member who may be incarcerated in our facility.  

 

Sheriff Robert L. Holland 

 


